Wolverhampton City Council

Castlecroft Primary School

Headteacher: Mr A Dyall B.A (Hons)

Windmill Crescent, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton WV3 8HS Tel: (01902) 556606 Fax: (01902) 556608 e-mail: office@castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk

Monday 30th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers.

This week is our annual 'Art Week' where we focus on a piece of artwork to inspire the children to create some excellent pieces of work. The image we will be using this year to inspire and stimulate our children is 'Surprised!' by the French artist Henri Rousseau which

has been taken from the project 'Take One Picture' with The National Gallery.

We hope that the children will really enjoy exploring this picture as it provides an opportunity for them to investigate a range of colours, patterns and artistic materials. During the week the children will have the opportunity to work with a variety of media including paints, printing, clay, 3D, textiles and collage.

We look forward to this being a successful art week and seeing the children produce some amazing work.

To celebrate the children's work, on the afternoon of 3^{rd} February, we will be holding a miniexhibition where the children will have the opportunity to see their work and the work of other year groups on display.

Following the exhibition, Mrs Dutton will create a display in our entrance hall to celebrate the range of work produced by children from Nursery to Year 6.

Yours sincerely,

Miss K Cox

Art Co-ordinator